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30 days wild! 

During the month of June, a group of children 

from Tilstock CofE Primary School and 

Nursery took part in 30dayswild challenge 

which is part of the wildlife trust. As you can 

see here they had to do a different activity 

every day for 30 days. The children and their 

adults had an amazing time and had lots of 

fun and learnt lots about wildlife around them 

and how to help it.  

They have each been rewarded with a 

certificate, badge and a little goody bag from 

Mrs Thorp-Jones to show appreciation for all 

the hard work they have put in.  

  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
Events at a glance: 
Thursday 17th July:- Year 6 Bewilderwood trip 
Friday 18th July:- Summer Fair 3-5pm 
Wednesday 23rd July AM: Year 6 Bible presentations in Church 
Wednesday 23rd July PM: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
Thursday 24th July:- Children break up for Summer holidays 
Tuesday 2nd September:- Children return to school - Autumn term begins 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We would also like to shine a spotlight on the amazing work of the children involved in the OneVoice project, who have gone 
above and beyond in their efforts to make a real difference in our community. With the guidance and support of Mrs White-Culf, 
the group chose to focus their project on the issue of homelessness. Their journey began with a creative fundraising initiative, 
where they made and sold crafts at our Christmas fair. They even reached out to the Mayor of Whitchurch, requesting a meeting 
to explore how they could support local efforts—and were thrilled to have the opportunity to discuss their ideas with him in person. 
The group’s compassion didn’t stop there. They organised a donation appeal, sending bags home with pupils to collect clothes, 
books, and toys. The response from our school community was overwhelming, and the generous donations were delivered to the 
Ark Charity shop in Shrewsbury, who were incredibly grateful for the support. Most recently, the OneVoice team contacted our 
local Aldi store to request further support. In a heartwarming response, a representative from Aldi visited Tilstock with bags full of 
donations for homelessness charities. The children’s initiative, empathy, and leadership have been truly inspiring. The project is 
still ongoing, with the group now preparing handmade items to sell at our upcoming summer fair. Their dedication to creating 
positive change is a shining example of what young people can achieve when they work together with purpose and passion. We 
couldn’t be prouder of their efforts and the impact they’ve made in our local community. As a result, we are pleased to say that 
they won the trust award for their project! Well done Team Tilstock!  
 
As we approach the end of another fantastic school year, we want to take a moment to express just how proud  
we are of our Year 6 pupils. They have shown incredible resilience, determination, and maturity throughout the  
year, especially during their SATs. The results are currently being compiled by the school office and will be  
included in the end-of-year reports, which will be sent out next week. Well done to each and every one of  
you—you’ve done yourselves and Tilstock proud! 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 

 
 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 

      | Tilstock Primary School and Nursery, Tilstock Lane, Nr Whitchurch, SY13 3JL 
      | 01948 880347 
      | admin@til.mmat.co.uk 
      | tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk 
 @tilstockprimaryschool 

 

Friday 11th July 2025 
 

WORSHIP 
This term, in worship, we are focusing on the Christian value of Joy 
Our chosen worship songs this term are All Things Bright and Beautiful and Who Put The 
Colours in The Rainbow? This week in worship we learnt about The story of the lost coin:- click 
here to find out more! 

      
  

Happy birthday to:  

Logan 

who celebrates his birthdays this week. Have a great time 

celebrating 

 

Join us for our free family learning sessions! 

Every Wednesday 9-11am in the school hall. (and early morning  

coffee at 8:30pm) 

Class Assemblies 

2:30pm on the following 

dates 

• Otters 14th July 

• Badgers 22nd July 

Please ask your child’s 

teacher for any other 

details. 

 

Summer Fair 

 

One Voice Success! 

 

Well done to the Tilstock OneVoice Team! 

       

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://youtu.be/yvHxUxjaboE

